Wiltondale Improvement Association Newsletter

www.wiltondale.org

March, 2005

President's Letter-

I would like to extend a thank you to all those individuals who came out and participated in the park clean-up a few weeks ago. Thanks also to **Robert Rudolphi** for organizing an event that had more than 40 participants. It is nice the see the park in good shape as we enter the springtime.

You will also be receiving in the mail in the next week an invoice for the annual dues of the Wiltondale Improvement Association. These funds help to support all the activities of our improvement association including maintenance of our community property, community events and safety initiatives.

Thank you for your support.

Jim Kirschner, President
Wiltondale Improvement Association

Towson High Sports Boosters Bull Roast

The Towson High School Sports Boosters will hold a benefit bullroast on Saturday, April 16 from 7:00 P.M. until midnight at Parkville Post 183 American Legion Hall.

The \$35 admission includes a full menu with unlimited beer and wine. Also featured are several auctions, raffles, gambling wheels, and a disc jockey.

For tickets, contact Kathy Fick at (410) 825-6467.

Pool Memberships

Any Wiltondale resident interested in joining our pool this summer can call Membership Director **Val Lentz** at (410) 561-5228 for information.

Covenants: Improvements Need OK

Neighborhood residents are reminded that all substantial improvements and changes to their property must be approved in advance by the architectural committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association.

To have plans reviewed for approval, contact Architectural Committee Chairman Jim Kirschner, 604 Worcester, (410) 321-6428. A "Proposed Improvement Review Form" can be downloaded from the Wiltondale Website at www.wiltondale.org. This process should be initiated by the homeowner sufficiently early so that approval can be given before groundbreaking.

<u>Coming June 3</u>—Seventh Annual Old Resident/New Resident Happy Hour at the Coventry Triangle.

Run/Walk For Greenwood Park May 21

What better way to get in shape and support your neighborhood than by participating in the 6th Annual Wiltondale/Overbrook 3 Mile Run and 1 Mile Walk for Greenwood Park.

Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 21 at 8:30 A.M. There will be more age group awards this year, so lace up those running shoes and hit the streets. For those not running or walking, please help our brave runners by cheering them on from the sidewalk, especially along the "killer hill" on Wilton Road.

The corporate sponsorship response has been outstanding. Many of our local businesses are supporting this event, which raises money for our park and playground. Also being sought are Family Sponsorships of \$100 to help achieve the race's goal of raising \$5,000 for this cause.

After the Run/Walk, enjoy Panera Bread bagels and Rita's Italian Ice.

For a registration form by email or to sign up to become a Family Sponsor, contact race organizers **Bob** Marlowe at jbmarlowe@verizon.net or Todd Grandy at Grandys5@comcast.net. Race registration is also available online at charmcityrun.com or active.com.

Novel Night April 16 To Benefit Library

A dressy evening of big band music, heavy hors d'oeuvres, and cocktails will help raise funds for children's literacy, the Foundation for the Baltimore County Public Library has announced.

The gala—Novel Night—will take place Saturday, April 16 from 8:00 until 11:00 P.M. in the DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary Marbury building in Mt. Washington. The \$75 admission includes the big band music of Mood Swings, gourmet food, and beverages of all kinds. Prize baskets of interesting items will also be raffled and a silent auction will be held.

For tickets, call (410) 887-3304 or go online at foundationforbcpl.org.

Warm Weather Courtesies

As the weather warms, the days lengthen, and our children take to our park, playground and streets, residents are reminded to observe two simple but important neighborhood courtesies:

- * Clean up after your dog.
- * Drive slowly on our streets.

Classified Advertisements

<u>Pastel Portraits.</u> Specializing in children's portraits. Great gifts. Sally Granger, 27 Cedar, (410) 321-4279.

<u>Dog Sitting.</u> Calvin and Spencer McIntosh, 633 Coventry Road. (410) 828-5679.

Experienced dog sitter. Yard work. William Turner, 527 Yarmouth. (410) 832-8773.

Red Cross Certified Babysitters. Eileen Russell, 16 years old. Maureen Russell, 14 years old. (410) 337-9187.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. Katherine Kozelski, 14 years old. (410) 828-4469.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. 16 years old. Kate Turner. (410) 832-8773.

Experienced Babysitter. 16 years old. References available. **Sarah Prokopik.** (410) 337-7685.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. 16 years old.

Drives. Experienced. Anne Sims. (410) 321-7931.

Experienced, Responsible Babysitter. Age 14. Great with all ages. References. Kate DeNardi. (410) 823-2161 or (410) 905-2214.

Notary Public for Baltimore County. Angel Menefee, 511 Worcester, (410) 494-9339.

Algebra/Math Tutor. 5th grade through college. Ellen Talbott, 502 Wilton, (410) 828-7191.

<u>Math tutor for grades 3-8.</u> Will come to your home. Current middle school teacher. **Jeff Glorioso.** (443) 841-3432

Learn to Knit and Crochet. Want to make your own poncho or hat and scarf set? How about a cotton swimsuit cover-up? Learn the easy method my grandmother taught me when I was just 10. Six sessions, one hour a week, at my house. \$55 cost includes items needed to get started the first session. Casey Cunningham, 604 Worcester, (410) 321-6428.

<u>"Thyme for You" Personal Chef Service.</u> Healthy, delicious dining in the comfort of your own home. Complimentary consultation. Fully insured. Food handlers' certification. (410) 337-TYME (8963).

Spanish Tutor. Pre-K to 12. 13 yrs teaching/tutoring experience. Former Balto. Co. foreign language teacher. BA in Spanish Language and Culture. K-12 teaching certificate. References available. Angel Menefee, 511 Worcester, (410) 494-9339.

Experienced Former Day-Care Provider now working in pre-school would like to help family with children evenings, weekends, and two afternoons. Great references. Holly Gunts, 35 Cedar, (410) 337-7382.

This newsletter is published by the Wiltondale Improvement Association, Inc., P.O. Box 10116, Towson, Maryland 21285. To report news or place classified ads, which are free to Wiltondale residents, contact the Editors—Rella and Brian Murphy, 604 Sussex, (410) 828-4227.

The best things in life are free

Free checking Free online banking Free bill pay

Since 1903; we've been providing real value to our neighbors. Choose our free checking or great interest-bearing options, all with no-fee online services. Call us today at 410-377-9600 and stop by and see us in Towson, Lutherville, or at any of our six community branches.

TOWSON 6900 York Road 410-372-1460 LUTHERVILLE 11 W. Ridgely Roed 410-252-8450 Bradford Bank

We take banking personally



At Wells, we're more than just a Liquor Store.

Come in today for

Gourmet Gifts and Fine Cigars

DON'T MISS OUR WEEKLY WINE & BEER SPECIALS!

6310 YORK RD. 410-435-2700

Visit our new interactive website * www.wellswine.com STORE HOURS:

Monday-Saturday 9AM to 10PM